
CHANCELLOR VISITS DEPARTMENT 

The Chancellor visited the department as part of her itinerary on Thursday July 3, 2014. At hand 

to receive her was the Chairman, Prof Jacob Nteere and staff members 

Below: Staff in the department from left Ms Joan Theuri, Mr Simon Munayi and Mr Robert 

Wanjohi wait to receive the Chancellor. 

 

 


